
 

 

 

 

 
January 8, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
Welcome back! We hope you’ve enjoyed a restful, safe, and fulfilling Christmas break. 
We are excited to see your children as they ​return to in school learning on Monday, 
January 11. There have been many changes that you have gracefully adjusted to during 
the pandemic, and we thank you for your participation in At Home Learning this past 
week.  
 
As a ​reminder ​here are some of the risk mitigation protocols our school community has 
in place, understanding that COVID restrictions are ever-changing, and we may need to 
make some adaptations: 
 

● Daily Screen:​ We ask that parents ensure that they are completing the ​daily 
screening​ of their children prior to sending them on the bus or dropping them off 
at the school.  
 

● Wearing masks:​ This continues to be mandatory for Grade 4 students. 
 

● Cohorts​: Students will remain in their classroom cohorts. When students leave 
or enter the classroom they are required to sanitize or wash their hands. 
 

● Recess Streams: ​We will continue to have two morning and two lunch recess 
times, with students in zones by their grade at lunch recess.  
 

● Entrance/Exits:​ When students arrive or leave, they will continue to use their 
designated entrance and exit doors with classes entering and exiting one at a 
time. Students are still required to sanitize their hands when entering and exiting 
the building.  

 

 

https://www.alberta.ca/assets/documents/edc-covid-19-screening-questionaire-english.pdf
https://www.alberta.ca/assets/documents/edc-covid-19-screening-questionaire-english.pdf


The safety of our students and staff will continue to be a priority as we take our direction 
from the Alberta Government, the Chief Medical Officer, and our Superintendent. ​If you 
have any questions or concerns please, do not hesitate to contact the school. 
 
Yours in Catholic Education, 

                           
 
Rob Coumont Lisa Alford 

 


